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Thursday, 23 November 2023 

 

To Parents and Carers, 

Finally our big performance is here and we would like to remind you of our plans for the big day. We are 
getting really excited here at school and we know the children can’t wait to perform for you. 

 

On Thursday 8th February 2024, the children will arrive at school as normal in school uniform. They will 
leave their book bags at school for the following day.  

 

11:45- Early dinner (your child can bring a packed lunch or order a school dinner. We recommend a 
school dinner so that your child gets at least one hot meal during the day). 

12:30- Set off for the tram (Birley Lane). 

13:30- Arrive at the arena. 

14:00- Rehearsals begin. 

17:00- Tea break (please provide your child with a packed lunch with plenty of food to keep them 
going!) 

19:00- Concert begins. 

20:45- Concert finishes. 

21:00 approximately- Collect children from collection point.  

 

Collection- Please can you inform us if another parent or family member is collecting your child on the night 
and let them know the collection information in advance. Please be aware we won’t be returning to school. 

 

T-shirts- We have all the T-shirts that have been pre-ordered and will be handing them out on the day of the 
concert. If your child hasn’t ordered a T-shirt please can you make sure they come in a white school T-shirt 
or bring one with them. 

 

Tram Fare- We will be travelling to Sheffield Arena via the tram. All previous payments were refunded when 
the concert was initially postponed. SchoolComms is back open for you to pay the £1 tram fare. Please can 
you pay this by Wednesday 10th January 2024. 

 

We are so excited and hope you are too! 

If you have any questions or concerns please don’t hesitate to get in touch with Mrs Lewin or Miss Heath.  
 
Thank you for your continued support, 
 

Mrs Perkins, Mrs Lewin, Miss Else and Miss Slater. 


